
Important Update about the  
Puerto Vallarta Regional 

 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we have been forced to move the host hotel and 
playing site for the Puerto Vallarta Regional Tournament, November 4-10, 2024, from the 
Westin Resort & Spa to the Hotel Krystal Grand Puerto Vallarta. The playing schedule has 
not changed.  

For those of you who made reservations at the Westin, your reservation will be 
automatically moved to the Krystal Grand. You will be receiving a separate email from the 
Westin outlining the details of your stay at the Krystal Grand. Rest assured that we have 
worked hard to negotiate an even better rate than what you would have received at the 
Westin. We think you will be pleased!  

For those of you who made reservations to stay somewhere other than the Westin, we 
regret any inconvenience that may be caused by the change in playing site. We have 
arranged for your free access to the Krystal Grand to participate in the tournament and for 
you to be able to dine at their buffet restaurants on a cash basis (credit cards and cash 
accepted). Parking at the Krystal Grand, should you require it, is $5 per day.  

Please note that no rooms are currently available at the Krystal Grand at the special bridge 
rate if you did not already have a reservation at the Westin; however, we are maintaining a 
waiting list in case there are openings. If you would like to be placed on the waiting list, 
please send your contact information to tourney205@gmail.com along with your arrival 
and departure dates and whether you need a single or double. 

The new location is about a 10-minute drive from the Westin, 13 minutes from the airport, 
directly on the beach on the south side of the Marina in Puerto Vallarta. The address is Av. 
de las Garzas 136-1, Zona Hotelera Norte, Puerto Vallarta, Jalisco 48333, México.  

We look forward to seeing you at our tournament, and we are doing everything possible to 
make sure you have a great experience at the Krystal Grand.  

For more information about the Krystal Grand, visit their website at 
www.krystalgrandpuertovallarta.com. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at tourney205@gmail.com.  
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